
From: robyntforbes@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robyn Forbes
To: Sam Owen
Subject: One Alaskans Eklutna River Draft Fish and Wildlife Program
Date: Friday, January 26, 2024 11:05:22 AM

Dear Owners of The Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

I have been an Alaskan since 1986 and have had the privilege of enjoying our outdoor resources in a way that is
impossible in many other parts of the world.  I have always been saddened by the Pacific NW and how much beaty
and natural life the rivers that used to flow freely provided before we modified their purpose. 

It is time to make it right. 

The Eklutna river show flow freely and be returned to its natural state, with as little energy and economic damage as
possible.  To return it to its original state should be the goal for all Alaskans. 

Sincerely,
Robyn Forbes
337 W 12th Ave  Anchorage, AK 99501-4416
robyntforbes@gmail.com
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